
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
19th May 2023 
 
 
 

P6 Taster Day 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I would like to invite your child to a ‘P6 Taster Day’ in Rathfriland High School on Monday 5th June. 
 
The day will provide an opportunity for your child to experience the range of subjects on offer and the facilities 
available in Rathfriland High. They will have a short interactive lesson in each department, including some practical 
activities in Science, Technology, Music, P.E., Home Economics and Art. They will follow a timetable during the day to 
illustrate how this works in post primary school. Refreshments will be provided during break and all children will 
enjoy lunch in the school canteen (complimentary). 
 
Children attending the taster day should be dropped off at Rathfriland High School at 9am and picked up from 
school at 2.45pm. 
 
If your child wishes to join us for the taster day, please complete the attached consent form and return to your 
child’s primary school. Please detail any relevant medical conditions, dietary requirements or allergies and your 
consent for their participation and the use of images from the event. 
 
I look forward to welcoming your child to Rathfriland High and hope the experience provides an insight to our 
school. As a parent you will have the opportunity to visit us next January, with your child, via our annual Open 
Evening. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 

 

Ian Matthews 

Principal 
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